
 
 
 
 
United Nations 
Office of the Under-Secretary-General 
Department of Economic and Social Affairs (DESA) 
Room DC 2-2320, 2 UN Plaza 
New York 10017 
USA 
 
3 April 2008  
 
 
Dear Sha Zukang  
 
In response to your recent request, we provide the attached copies of the NRO's "Continuing 
Cooperation" report, which was published in November 2007. This report provides an overview 
of long-standing cooperative activities involving the NRO's member organisations, namely the 
five Regional Internet Registries.  
 
This occasional report was produced in consideration of Paragraph 71 of the Tunis Agenda, for 
the interest of all stakeholders in the activities of the NRO and its constituent communities.  We 
may provide further reports in future, in line with demand and interest in the first edition.  
 
Electronic copies of this document are freely available from the NRO website at:  
 
   http://www.nro.net/archive/news/continuing-cooperation.html  
 
We would appreciate your assistance in promoting this document, and disseminating it to any 
interested parties.  While we have attached a small number of hard-copies, we would be happy to 
provide more, at your request.  
 
With best regards  
 

 
 
Paul Wilson  
Chair (2008)  
Number Resource Organisation 
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